
 

   

 

 
 
 
 
 
11 November 2014  
 
 
Mr Geoffrey Gleeson 
Director Operations 1 
Anti-Dumping Commission 
Customs House 
5 Constitution Avenue 
CANBERRA CITY, ACT 2601 
 
 
Dear Mr Gleeson, 
 

ADC 219 — Wilson Transformer Company (WTC) Product Range 

 
One of the respondents to the Dumping Application, Toshiba International, made certain representations in 

letter dated 10 June 2014 (Doc 113) with respect to WTC’s product range based on web site information and 

products actually produced.   

 

As the ADC is well aware, WTC – 

1. Had the capability to produce the range of products covered by the dumping application, despite 
what is present on our current “out of date” website, and 

2. Had tendered unsuccessfully to a number of transmission utilities for the upper range products 
covered by the Dumping Application during the investigation period. 

 

I wish to advise that WTC has manufactured and successfully tested a 550MVA 330/132kV power 

transformer, which product is larger than most of the upper range power transformers covered by the 

Dumping Application.  

 
Should you require any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact Robin Winckworth or me. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Robert Wilson 
Managing Director 
 


